
 NRASL MAY 2013 BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

May 20, 2013 

PRESENT: Jedlicka, Graham, Cope, Vanover, Smith, Grau, Panagiotou, Hassler, Fox, Fry, Murphy, Jackson, 
Schnell 

Start: 8:23pm 

President: Jeff Grau- 

Should we go back to moving the age of referee’s back to the older age. What is a good age? 

In-house: need to encourage and promote positivity and not competition. Need to remind Coaches and 
Parents. 

Greg Fry suggests having a board member there at in house games to diffuse any situations.  

VP: George P. – Premier/Club Level 

In place of travel, would NOT be playing on multiple teams.  

$750.00 for training etc. 

Registrar: Cindy Jackson- Online registration is open for fall 

Fundraising: Holly Schnell- Pizza kits: $1450 in profit and $845 in donations 

PR: Derrick Cope- Sponsorship. Need to get recruiting teams Advertisement sign $250.00 

Apparel: Marcie Smith-Travel players will be loaded individually and then parents can order online.  

Field Manager: Pat Graham- need to clear brush line at Lear and Root. Make funds avail to have it done 
vs. a fence. 

Need help on Thursday and Friday to paint fields. Can we look at the HS players to paint? 

Treasurer: Jeff Jedlicka- No report 

Secretary: Judy Vanover- No report 

Girls Travel Dir/ Web Master: No report 

Commissioner: Wayne Fox- Summer camp, Referee camp 

DOC: Everett Palache- Coaching Clinic dates to be determined.  

In house Dir: Troy Murphy- No report 

Done: 10:40pm 



 

 


